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City Council Regular Meeting 

 

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Recreation 

FROM: Jen Basham, Director of Parks and Recreation 

MEETING: December 9, 2024 

  

SUBJECT:  

Consider approval of July 4th Fireworks Shows procured through request for 
proposal number 2024-024 with Pyro Shows of TX with two optional administrative 
one-year renewals at the total price of $134,229. (Staff Contact: Jen Basham, 
Director of Parks and Recreation)  

SUMMARY:  

Each year at the Fourth of July event the Parks and Recreation Department works with a vendor 
to provide the community with a custom firework display.  The city must work with a company 
that prioritizes safety and has the technical experience to plan, design, and manage this 
memorable tradition for our community. Pyro Shows of TX has provided this experience for 
Burleson for the past 10 years.  This project was publicly bid through request for proposals, and 
staff recommends proceeding with Pyro Shows of TX.       

RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff recommends approval of the multi-year agreement with Pyro Shows of TX as presented.   

PRIOR ACTION/INPUT (Council, Boards, Citizens): 

N/A 

REFERENCE: 

N/A 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

Year 1 (2025): $43,000  
Year 2 (2026): $44,720 
Year 3 (2027): $46,509 
Total Contract: $134,229  4B Special Events (2025002-60008) 

STAFF CONTACT: 
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Jen Basham, CPRE 
Director of Parks and Recreation 
jbasham@burlesontx.com 
817-426-9201 
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